
Thursday, April 3 

 Breakfast Club: Breakfast Burritos (Sign Up Required) 

Wednesday, April 9 

 Iced Coffee Social 

Wednesday, April 16 

 Resident Council Meeting 

Sunday, April 20 

 Easter Bunny Deliveries  

Monday, April 21 

 Hop Down Memory Lane Easter Social 

Wednesday, April 23 

 Birthday Party with Entertainment by Ernie Miller 

Saturday, April 26 

 National Pretzel Day Soft Pretzel Cart 

Friday, April 25 

 Family Council Meeting 

 

What’s Happening This Month? 

APRIL 2025  

Country Village 

THE VILLAGE VOICE 

“April hath 

put the spirit 

of youth in 

everything.” 
   - William 

Shakespeare 

Resident Birthdays 

Irene G. April 28 

Linda L. April 29 

Lisa U. April 30 

Cecile M. April 3 

Onofrio C. April 10 

Karen B. April 23 

Gail G. April 28 
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COUNTRY 

VILLAGE 

APRIL 2025 

Rest in Peace 
 

Margaret S. 

George D. 

Alfred L. 
 

“In our hearts, your 

memory lingers on.” 

 

YOU’RE INVITED TO 

JOIN OUR FAMILY  

COUNCIL! 
 

We are starting to get our 

Family Council off the 

ground, and want to take this 

time to invite everyone to 

join. Family Council members 

will meet once a month and 

work together with Country 

Village staff to enhance the 

quality of  life and care for 

our residents. The Family 

Council plays a crucial role in 
fostering communication, 

advocating for residents, and 

working alongside staff to 

improve our home’s          

environment. Please join us 

in the Café on Friday, 

April 25th at 10:00AM for 

our first meeting. For 

more information, please 

contact Lauryn, Resident 

Programs Manager at ext. 

206 or by email at  

lfryer@southbridgecare.com. 

 

To Contact the Charge 

Nurse, please call:  

519-839-4812  

ext. 250 or 201 

OR 

437-361-0115 

Happy Easter from  

Country Village! 
May this joyful season of Easter fill 

your heart with renewed hope, 

love and peace. 

“Easter is the 

only time 

when it’s safe 

to put all of 

your eggs in 

one basket.” 
- Anonymous 

VOLUNTEER  
APPRECIATION 

WEEK 
 

Volunteer Appreciation Week 

begins April 27th. We want to 

take the time to say thank you 

to all of our volunteers. You are 

appreciated more than you 

know and we thank you from 

the bottom of our hearts for all 

that you do for our home and 

our residents.   


